Jainiew Jowns/p

Planning & Zoning

July 22, 2025

To Whom It May Concern:

The Fairview Township Supervisors received a re-zoning request for the property
owned by Lawrence and Linda Platz, located at 6960 Avonia Road, index # (21)
88-99.10-1.

The parcel is currently zoned as B-2 Highway Commercial and the request is to change
to I-2 Industrial Park District, to construct a manufacturing addition.

The Fairview Supervisors will hold a public meeting at their regular monthly meeting,
August 21, 2025 at 9:00 AM at the Fairview Township building to hear input from area
residents on this matter.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 814-474-5942 between the
hours of 7:30 am and 4:00 pm.

Sincerely,

R ANE

Brandon Pratt
Planning/Zoning Administrator
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